
Office of the Chief Project Director, Uttarakhand Forest Resource Management 

Project (UFRMP) 24, IT Park, Sahasradhara Road, Dehradun 248001 

 

Extension of submission date for Short term E-tender notice published in this 

newspaper on August 18, 2017 for Selection of Capacity Building Support 

Agencies (CBSA) for capacity building of Van Panchayats (RFP No. 03/ 2017-18 

dated 17 August 2017):  

The last date for submission of proposals is extended to 9th October, 2017. Details 

may be seen on website www.jicauttarakhand.org. Revised RFP will be posted 

shortly on the website. Bidders who have already submitted their proposals may 

submit the revised proposals if they wish to do so in view of the revised RFP. 

 

 

Project Management Unit, Uttarakhand Forest Resource Management Project 

(UFRMP) would hold a prospective bidders’ conference on 22nd September 2017 at  

Office of the Chief Project Director, 24, IT Park, Sahasradhara Road, Dehradun 

from 11:00 AM onwards to further clarify the requirements of the Project with respect 

to capacity building of Van Panchayats and the quantum of work expected to be 

carried out as per the Terms of Reference. The exercise is intended to facilitate them 

in preparing their Financial Proposal. 

 

The participants of the pre-bid conference held on 31st August 2017 are being 

communicated by e-mail addresses provided by them about the  prospective bidders’ 

conference to be held on 22nd September 2017. Other prospective bidders may also 

participate in the conference if they wish to do so. However, participation in the 

conference is optional.  

 

 

http://www.jicauttarakhand.org/

